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August 9, 2021 

 
Docket No. UM 1826 – Staff Investigation into Electric Company Participation in the 
Clean Fuels Program 
 
Staff requests stakeholder participation in reviewing utility Clean Fuels Program plans. The 2022 

plans are expected to spend more than eight million dollars combined. Below is a proposed 

schedule for public review of the 2022 plans. If any stakeholder has feedback to offer on these 

dates and times, please send it to Eric Shierman by August 13, 2021:  

(email: eric.shierman@puc.oregon.gov or call: (971) 239-3916). 

 

 Utilities circulate draft plans on September 10th  

 First workshop September 24th (2:00 PM to 4:00 PM) 

 Second workshop October 15th (2:00 PM to 4:00 PM) 

 Utilities file plans on November 19th  

 Public Meeting December 14th (9:30 AM to 12:00 PM) 
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